
Good afternoon, 
 
I am in complete agreement with Ashley Arkeveld that these lands need to remain protected 
there are lots of cleared areas in an around Newmarket that can be developed without 
disrupting another eco-system. 
 
"Protections of lands are so essential; green space is so important. It surprises us that the Town of Newmarket 
is even considering this; the lands were protected, please keep them that way," wrote Ashley Arkeveld. 
 

I personally don’t think lack of housing is the problem it’s the “affordability”.  As a salaried 
single income family we cannot afford to buy a small house and would love one but not at the 
cost of killing off trees and wildlife. 
 
Thank you kindly and have a great day. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brenda Russell 
 
An addendum to my e-mail below, I just read about “Housing Crunch Looms…”  I would jump at the 
opportunity to Rent-to-Own but again not at the cost of the Moraine, thank you for letting me have my 
say 


